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Monday 21st November 2022 

 

Parking on Grosvenor Road 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
                        I know I have had conversations with a number of parents in the past about the parking 
situation on Grosvenor Road at drop off and pick up times. Recently, there has been a complaint made 
to the police about the dangerous parking, double parking and parking on corners, which blocks access 
for prams and anyone who may be in a wheelchair. 
 
I am advised that the police will be making visits to school in the near future and will be issuing parking 
tickets to any cars parked unlawfully. We know that when there is a police presence, the parking 
situation does improve, however the local police cannot be on Grosvenor Road every day. 
 
In the past we have had a couple of near misses, when children have almost been injured when crossing 
the road. I know that none of us would want an accident to ever happen. 
 

Please can I ask that we are all mindful of taking extreme care when parking on Grosvenor Road, 
ensuring the safety at all times of our children and other pedestrians.  
 
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs Ashley Clayton 
Headteacher 


